
From the Principal's Desk— Tina Coumbe Issue #18 Thursday 19th of November 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Tuesday 24th Nov Prep transition Friday 27th Nov Swimming notes due.           

Wednesday 25th Nov Prep transition Friday 4th December Awards Zoom Assembly 

2:30pm 

Meeting ID: 925 9095 
4985 

Passcode: CPPS 

Thursday 26th Nov Prep transition Monday 7th December Swimming Program starts 

 

 

 

Hi everyone, what a stunning couple of days! I have been so lucky to hear so many students reading 

me their incredible writing and showing me their work.  

I would like to thank Mr Weyne for applying for a number of grants that has meant we have been 

able to heavily subsidize our swimming program. We have been able to contribute nearly $5000 to 

this programs to reduce the cost for families.  

Don’t forget to keep checking COMPASS as we are still using this as our main form of                                      

communication. We are also posting our newsletter on there every week so it is now both in hard 

and electronic copy.  

We have had the pleasure of meeting our new preps for 2021. This has been a great transition pro-

gram and Rosemary went out and also saw each child at kinder or day care. We are running small 

groups on site so that our new students get use to the school environment. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend everyone. Tina xxx 

 

Please don’t forget to return your 2021 booklists tomorrow! 



 

Meeka  PV 

Torah PV 

Milla PV 

Tyler 1/2D 

Ella 1/2D 

Matrix  1/2J 

Ebony  1/2J 

Nash 1/2S 

Amelia 1/2S 

Will  3/4E 

Zayne 3/4E 

Serena  3/4H 

Chloe  3/4H 

Kyle 3/4H 

Levi 3/4H 

Zack 5/6B 

Jordan  5/6G 

 

DRINKBOTTLES 

Can we please urgently ask that all 

children are sent to school with a                  

drink bottle. Due to Covid19                         

restrictions, students are still unable to 

use drinking fountains.  



 

 

 

Our Preps love Ice Cream :) 



 


